
 

Class 3 Newsletter 12.03.21 

Hello everybody! Isla B, Ellie, Percysledge, Max, Emily, Edward, Chloe, Oliver, 
Alexie, Reilly, Freddie K, Ruby, Sofia, Eva, Lewis, William, Isla S, Eva S, Charlie, 
Harry, Rhys, Tilly, Adam, Dashel, Matthew, Isabella, Daisy, Florence, Neve and 
Freddie Y! It has filled me with so much joy this week to see all of you back in 
school together again! 
 
I have been so impressed with how well the children have come back to school and 
settled back in to being in class. I am so proud of you all Class 3! We have spent 
this week consolidating previous learning in Maths, building our confidence when 
using written methods of calculation and reading our class text, The Good Thieves, 
exploring detective and crime fiction in English.  
 

Parents’ Evening 
It is coming to that time of year again when we would usually invite you into school 
for Parents’ Evening appointments. Unfortunately, as with the last Parents’ Evening, 
we cannot invite parents into school and so will be offering telephone appointments 
again. Please look out for a letter that will have been sent home with your child 
today. As explained in more detail on the letter, please choose the half hour time 
slot that you would prefer and then once I have received responses I will allocate 
you a 10 minute appointment time within that preferred slot. I will be available for 
appointments on Thursday 25th March from 12.30pm until 6.00pm.  
 

Courageous Advocate 
The Courageous Advocate that we have been celebrating this week is C T Studd. C 
T Studd was a cricketer who played for Eton and Cambridge University, as well as 
for England. He was a very talented cricketer, considered one of the best at the 
time, but he gave up the fame, fortune and the sport to become a missionary. He 
travelled to India, China and Africa to spread the word of God.  
 

Do you know the name of the group he travelled with? 
 

Reminders 
Hopefully, the weather will start to improve for longer periods of time and we will 
have a lot more sunnier days. Due to the changeable weather at the moment, 
please make sure children are bringing a coat to school every day, just in case. 
Also, please can reading books be sent into school daily even if children haven’t 
managed to read the night before.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
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